Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: R0O2444 - Unocal #7124 - 10151 International Blvd, Oakland
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 10/15/2013 12:36 PM

End: Tue 10/15/2013 12:41 PM

Duration: 5 minutes

Returned a call in response to a VM message from Mr. Merel Patel re RO2444 - Unocal #7124 - 10151 International Blvd,
Oakland. The message indicated he had received a letter and did not understand it. When | returned Mr. Patel’s call |
learned he was referring to ACEH’s DIR dated September 30, 2013. He identified himself as leasing the station and the
tank operator. | asked if he would send me his contact information, including email, and | would update our file. |
identified my email on the letter for him. Mr. Patel said he would send me his contact information.

As far as the content of the letter, | said that work would be performed in the vicinity of his station to aid in delineating a
contaminant plume resulting from a fuel release from the station. Mr. Patel asked if the work would shut down his
station. | responded that the currently proposed work was off-site of his location; however, if off-site access could not
be obtained the work may occur on-site. As it would be perimeter work, it should have minimal impacts to the traffic
flow through the station. | said he was not responsible for the work, and the work was being performed by others.



